
Dregon 
Kate Brown, Governor 

July 22, 2020 

To: All Certified Adult Day Service Programs 

Re: Adult Day Services Program Suspension 
Extension of time through August 31, 2020 
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Aging and People with Disabilities 

500 Summer St. NE, E-02 

Salem, OR 97301 
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of Human Services 

Dear Adult Day Services Providers: 

On March 12, 2020, Mike McCormick issued an executive order directing 
adult day services providers to suspend operations for the period March 16, 
2020-April 30, 2020. APD extended that executive order on April 28, 2020. 

Via this letter, APD is extending the executive order, the suspension and 
sustainability payments through August 31, 2020. This date may be 
modified as conditions warr ant. 

APD is committed to reopening ADS a soon as possible. APD will be 
providing a reopening proposal to all ADS providers as soon as conditions 
allow. 

Thank you for your efforts during these challenging times. 

Sincerely, 

\ 

/4:;l�:, Ad · · strator 
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